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Planning Application 2021/2472/P ¢ 150 Royal College Street
Comments from Camden Cycling Campaign

We represent the interests of cyclists living or working in or travelling through the Borough of Camden and we
are concerned about the construction impact on the very busy cycle tracks on Royal College Street.

The current access to the site is narrow; we note that the developer states that itis suitable for a panel van but
nothing larger. We therefore assume that most of the deliveries during construction will have to be made from
the highway, which is likely to have a significant impact on the southbound cycle lane. As this is a contraflow
lane there is no possibility of diverting cyclists into the main carriageway during deliveries.

We note that no CMP is included in the planning application; when the CMP is prepared it is essential that it
addresses our concerns and is available for consultation

John Chamberlain
Camden Cycling Campaign
4th June 2021
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